
 
From: libby.glazebrook@engie.com [mailto:libby.glazebrook@engie.com]  
Sent: 20 February 2017 11:15 

To: .Box.BalancingServices 

Subject: EXT || 2017 C16 consultation 

 
Please find below ENGIE’s response to the C16 consultation. 
 
ENGIE supports the proposals set out in the consultation. 
 
If BSC modification P354 is approved by Ofgem, additional time for the consultation on the C16 
changes would be beneficial. The usual formal process only allows 28 days for consultation followed 
by a short time from consultation closing to submitting a report to the authority. Given the potential 
complexity of P354, ENGIE believes that a longer consultation period and a longer time to submit the 
report to the Authority are warranted. 
 
Regards 
 
Libby 
 
Libby GLAZEBROOK 
Policy Advisor – Electricity Markets 
UK-Ireland 
libby.glazebrook@engie.com  
Tel. +44 (0) 207 320 8805 
Mob. +44 (0) 7970 767221 
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